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-IMPORTANT NOTICE-
PLEASE READ

Letters have been mailed from hms Employer Solutions to the
membership in regard to the next step of the State’s Eligibility Audit. The
letter is authentic and must be acted on.

ANYONE WITH DEPENDENTS WHO NEED VERIFICATION MUST
PROVIDE THE REQUIRED DOCUMENTATION BY AUGUST 19th.
Failure to act will result in those dependents being dropped from the
members’ health insurance plan effective 1/1/16.

All documentation provided to hms will be destroyed once verification has
been updated so don’t send originals of anything.

Questions must be addressed to the firm’s website (www.VerifyOS.com)
or by calling 1-866-252-0635. They will help you through the process.


